
 

 

 

 

As the Easter weekend approaches, may we celebrate 
the hope we have in Christ’s ultimate triumph.  
Alleluia, Christ is risen! 
 

Due to the Good Friday holiday, there will be no hot 
lunch this week. 
 

Picture of the Week:  Mrs. Roschman, Janelle and 
Eliana explore gravity in Science by racing cars.  
Whose car do you think went the fastest? 

 

SCHOLASTIC  -  Scholastic order forms were 
sent home last week.  Parental judgment is 
needed.  Some books that are offered may not 
fit with what you believe.  The school does not 
endorse the books available.   Please choose 
wisely.  This month’s order deadline has been extended 
to Wednesday 17th April.   
 

Please bring and pick up your students on time! 
STUDENT DROP OFF  -  Please remember that student 
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a 
specific arrangement has been made with your child’s 
class teacher for that day.  Please remain with your 
children until that time, to ensure their safety.  Thank 
you for respecting the staff devotional time. 
 

STUDENT PICK UP  -  Please remember that student  
supervision ends at 3:30 pm, unless a specific 
arrangement has been made with your child’s class 
teacher for that day.  Please respect our time by 
picking your child up on time. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING  GRADUATION AND 
END OF SCHOOL  -  Our last day of school is now 
scheduled for Friday 21st June at noon.  Graduation will 
now be held on Thursday 20th June. 

April 2019 

 April    17:   Scholastic Orders Due  -  final day to submit 

               19:  Good Friday  -  NO SCHOOL 

               22:  Easter Monday holiday  -  NO SCHOOL  
         22-26:  Adventist Education/Teacher Appreciation Week 

               27:  Adventist Education Day 
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